
 

 

 

You and your family are invited to visit 
 Our Lady of the Pillar Catholic School. 

 

Open House is scheduled for Sunday, Jan. 26, 2020 from 11:30-1:00.  
Experience our school in person and learn what  

a Pillar education can do for your child. 
(Personal tours also available to fit your schedule: call 314-993-3353) 

 
 

 

 

 

* Visit with current Pillar families  * Tour classrooms and campus 

* See our STEM lab and demonstrations * Meet our principal, teachers & staff 

                         *Balloon artist on-site for a fun take-away for the kids 

 Questions? Please contact Heather Fanning, School Principal, at 314-993-3353  
or hfanning@olpillar.com or visit olpillar.com/school 
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